
 

 

 

Lantra News Update:  NHSS Card Checker 

27th August 2020 

 

Lantra would like to notify the NHSS Training Provider network that we are making 

changes to our internal processes, this is to ensure we are spending our time on quality 

verification, registering Learner courses and dispatching cards within the turn a-round 

times. 

In making these changes to streamline our internal processes, as of Monday 31st 

August, Lantra will cease to e-mail Gencarda reports after each Learner registration. 

Instead of the Gencarda report, NHSS Training Provider Managers will be issued with 

a confirmation email containing the Learners name and Lantra unique ID number.   

From the confirmation email, the Training Provider can locate and download Learner 

details from the CITB card checker.  

The card checker function has been running since March 2020 and has been well 

received by industry as a means to check Learners skills quickly without the need to 

physically scan a card.   

If you need to familiarise yourself with the process, please refer to page 2 for the step 

by step guide on how to locate the service and use the service. 

 

With regards, 

Lantra 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 The following steps show you how to use the card checker website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


